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Dear Members of the Westminster Community,

The evolving Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) situation throughout the globe
is having an inevitable impact on our small corner of the world at Westminster
College. Out of acute concern for the health and safety of our alumni community, |
have arrived at the difficult decision to move Alumni Weekend from April 17-19,
2020, to October 2-4, 2020, to coincide with Homecoming 2020.

The new date offers our alumni a fantastic opportunity to participate in even more
campus activities, including the Blue Jays home football game versus the University
of Northwestern-St. Paul Eagles.

In addition to the football game, Westminster Homecoming typically involves a wide
variety of entertainment for alumni and their families, including a parade and tailgate
party. In addition, our alumni community is the focus of our Athletic Hall of Fame
induction ceremony that takes place during halftime at the Blue Jays football game.

| am confident you will find this alternative to be potentially even better than Alumni
Weekend has been in the past, and | am hopeful that by taking this strategic
measure, we will ensure your health and well-being. Please be sure to refer

to www.wcmo.edu regularly for campus updates on the COVID-19 situation.

We want to keep our Blue Jays healthy and look forward to seeing you on campus
the weekend of Oct. 2-4!

Sincerely,

Tt

Fletcher M. Lamkin, Ph.D.
President
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